
 

 

2014 

• 1 Student at Lakeside MS 

• 1 Student at Liberty MS 

• 1 Student at Little Mill MS 

• 3 Students at Otwell MS 

• 1 Student at Piney Grove MS 

• 1 Student at South Forsyth MS 

 

2015 

• 2 Students from Liberty MS 

• 2 Students from Little Mill MS 

• 3 Students from North Forsyth MS 

• 1 Student from South Forsyth MS 

 

2016 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 1 Student from Lakeside MS 

• 1 Student from Little Mill MS 

• 1 Student from North Forsyth MS 

• 4 Students from Otwell MS 

 

 

 



 

2017 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 2 Students from Lakeside MS 

• 2 Students from Little Mill MS 

• 1 Student from North Forsyth MS 

• 2 Students from Otwell MS 

 

2018 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 1 Student from Lakeside MS 

• 2 Students from Little Mill MS 

• 2 Students from North Forsyth MS 

• 3 Students from Otwell MS 

• 1 Student from Vickery Creek MS 

2019 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 1 Student from Lakeside MS 

• 2 Students from Little Mill MS 

• 2 Students from North Forsyth MS 

• 1 Student from Otwell MS 

• 1 Student from South Forsyth MS 

2020 

• 2 Students from DeSana MS 

• 1 Student from Little Mill MS 

• 3 Students from Otwell MS 

• 2 Students from South Forsyth MS 

2021 

• 3 Students from DeSana MS 

• 2 Students from Lakeside MS 

• 1 Student from Little Mill MS 

• 1 Student from North Forsyth MS 

• 3 Students from Otwell MS 



2022 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 1 Student from Lakeside MS 

• 1 Student from Liberty MS 

• 3 Students from Little Mill MS 

• 3 Students from Otwell MS 

2023 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 2 Students from Little Mill MS 

• 1 Student from North Forsyth MS 

• 4 Students from Otwell MS 

2024 

• 1 Student from DeSana MS 

• 1 Student from Hendricks MS 

• 1 Student from Lakeside MS 

• 1 Student from Little Mill MS 

• 1 Student from North Forsyth MS 

• 2 Students from South Forsyth MS 

 

 

 

 


